
~ VICTORIA 

Council Report 
For the Meeting of November 215\ 2019 

To: Council Date: November 15, 2019 
From: Jo-Ann O'Connor, Deputy Director of Finance 

Subject: 2020 Solid Waste and Utility Bylaws 

RECOMMENDATION 

That Council consider first, second and third readings of the below bylaws: 

• Sanitary Sewer and Stormwater Utilities Bylaw Amendment Bylaw (No. 7) 19-095 
• Solid Waste Bylaw Amendment Bylaw (No. 8) 19-096 
• Waterworks Bylaw Amendment Bylaw (No.14) 19-097 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

Attached for Council's initial consideration is a copy of the proposed bylaws listed above. 

Each year the bylaws for solid waste, sewer utility, water utility and stormwater utility are brought 
forward for Council's consideration to set the fees for each of these utilities. The bylaws are 
amended to reflect the yearly changes. 

Council would need to adopt the new rates by December 31st, 2019 in order to authorize 
implementation of new rates on January 1st, 2020. In order to meet this deadline, staff recommend 
that introductory readings of the above Bylaws be considered at the November 21st, 2019 daytime 
Council meeting that follows Committee of the Whole. /...., 

Respectf~IJ s;r:t-1- a ~ I.:_ ~ 
Jennifer Lockhrv~ I }/_A:n O'Connor Sus~~ho~ 
Manager of Revenue Deputy Director of Finance / J Deput 

Report accepted and recommended by the City ManagkA~0~~+1-:...:......::.........!..._..~..LJ~~~=- 
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